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Press Release
Thompson Construction Group
Annual Platinum Sponsorship

Parkland County, February 14, 2020: The Greater Parkland Regional Chamber of 
Commerce is proud to announce that Thompson Construction Group will be our 
Platinum Sponsor for 2020.

Chamber Chair, Richard Wong says, “It is inspiring that this sponsorship was 
penned so early after the offer of an annual sponsorship was presented to our 
membership.  With the unification of our three Chambers, it is reassuring to 
have the trust of Thompson’s and their Platinum commitment to the Chamber, 
Chamber events and charities”.

Thompson Construction Group is a pillar in the Spruce Grove business 
community and is truly invested in helping the communities in which they live 
and work.  Thompson CG has been in operation for over half a century, and in 
addition to this sponsorship, Thompson CG is a proud supporter of organizations 
such as; The Stollery Children’s Hospital Foundation, Make-A-Wish Canada, 
Northern Lights Health Foundation, and KidSport to name a few.  According to 
Thompson Construction Group, “Working with the Chamber as the Platinum 
Sponsor in the inaugural year of the recent unification is an exciting partnership 
we are looking forward to.  This aligns with our commitment to supporting the 
community.”

Greater Parkland Regional Chamber CEO, Sarah Parry says: “We’re thrilled 
to be working with Thompson Construction Group in our inaugural year.  
They’re a significant pillar in our business community and a proud supporter of 
Spruce Grove and the surrounding areas; we are grateful to maintain a strong 
relationship after our unification process.”

The support of Thompson CG will increase the Chamber’s ability to be a business 
leader in our community, and support the membership of each of the regions, 
Spruce Grove, Stony Plain, Wabamun and Parkland County.  Support from a 
business such as Thompson Construction Group creates a powerful and inspiring 
message of support for the Chamber.  

The Chamber still has Gold Sponsorship packages available for 2020, if you 
are interested in learning more, please reach out to Greater Parkland Regional 
Chamber CEO, Sarah Parry by email: sparry@gprchamber.ca
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